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We have had a very busy year so far with lots of fundraising and have very recently purchased 6 new 

iPads for the school along with playground equipment.  We would like to thank all the children, 

parents, staff, volunteers and Governors for their contributions, time and support.  Without all of 

your help none of this would be possible.  We are currently raising funds for IT equipment. 

 

We have lots of events coming up during the summer term and very much look forward to seeing you 

all there supporting our school – if you can help in any way please let us know.  
 

Dates for your diary 
 

MAY  3rd & 4th   Village hall teas – any help would be appreciated – donations by 1st May 

  6th  Full committee meeting – The Crown, Aston 7:30pm 

  16th Bingo Night at Benington Village Hall, 7pm 

  21st Sponsored Walk  

 

JUNE  23rd  Sports day teas  

  18th    Father's Day secrets room 

 

JULY  1st   Full committee meeting – The Crown, Aston 7:30pm 

  11th   Benington Fair – please donate any unwanted teddies  

  14th & 15th  Mocktails before the KS2 summer production performance   

 17th End of year disco party 1.15pm – 3:30pm 
 

Full details of all events can be found at the new look website: http://www.benington.herts.sch.uk/FOBs-

Bags2School.html.  If you would like any further information on any of the above or are able to help out at any 

of the events please contact us.  Any ideas, help and assistance, even if you are not on the committee, is always 

welcome so please see any of the FOBS committee, parent representative or email beningtonfobs@gmail.com.  
  

 

Thank you for your support. 
 
FOBS committee: Chairperson - Mandy Warren  (Hayden’s Mum – Beech class) 

 Vice-chair   -  Karen Mays  (Ellie’s Mum – Willow class) 

 Treasurer   -  Joe Wallis  (Luciana & Ana-Lucia’s Dad – Willow/Beech class) 

 Secretary   -  Julia Lopez  (Georgia& Will’s Mum – Oak/Beech class) 

 Finance & Grants Officer -  Caron Jackson  (Georgia’s Mum – Willow class) 

 

Parent reps: Acorn Class    -  Clare Baker 

 Willow Class    -  Katie Wallis 

 Beech Class    -  Becca Hacker 

 Oak Class    -  Faye McDonnell 
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